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May 2018 

 

 

TO THE PARENT(S)/GUARDIAN(S) OF: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

In recognition of rising transportation costs and in order to ensure continued 

transportation service for eligible families, the STEO Board of Directors, in 

conjunction with the Catholic District School Board of Eastern Ontario and the 

Upper Canada District School Board have recognized the need to uphold existing 

policies consistently for all students, effective September 2018.    

 

We are sending this letter to inform you that the Courtesy/Out of Bounds 

Transportation granted to your child in the 2017 – 2018 school year will expire at 

the end of June.  Therefore, your child is not eligible for transportation for the 

2018 – 2019 school year.  Please let the school know if your home address has 

changed. 

 

 

We wish you and your child a safe and successful school year. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Janet Murray, STEO GM/CAO 
 Bonnie Norton, Superintendent of Business, CDSBEO 
 Robert Backstrom, Superintendent of Business, UCDSB 
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